
 
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

TO ROCHESTER HILLS RESIDENTS: 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE ROCHESTER HILLS CITY COUNCIL, in accordance with the Open 
Meetings Act, Act 267 of the Public Acts of 1976, will hold a public hearing on Monday, October 24, 
2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the City of Rochester Hills City Council Chambers, 1000 Rochester Hills Drive, 
Rochester Hills, Michigan, to consider an application by Lear Corporation for transfer of Industrial 
Facilities Exemption Certificate #2011-496 from Eagle Ottawa, LLC for personal property located at 
2930 Auburn Rd., as permitted by Public Act 198, 207.571, Section 21 (1).   
 
If you are unable to be present at the Public Hearing on October 24, 2016, please submit your 
written comments to the Office of the Clerk, Rochester Hills Municipal Offices, 1000 Rochester Hills 
Drive, Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309 PRIOR to the scheduled Public Hearing. 
 
 
 
_____________________________                                              ______________________________ 
Tina Barton, City Clerk                             Mark Tisdel, President 
City of Rochester Hills                     Rochester Hills City Council 
 
 
 
 
Dated this 10th day of October 2016 
At Rochester Hills, Michigan 
Publish Thursday, October 13, 2016 
 
Note:  Anyone planning to attend the meeting who has need of special assistance under the 
Americans Disabilities Act (ADA) is asked to contact the Facilities Division (248) 656-2560 forty-eight 
(48) hours prior to the meeting.  Staff will be pleased to make the necessary arrangements. 


